
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
13th September 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 
Another productive week in school 

saw many children being sent to my 

room to show me their fantastic 

work! The push on grammar work 

has continued this week and we are 

pleased to see correctly punctuated 

sentences in the children’s books. 

Our extended writing units, based 

around a novel, will start again soon 

in our literacy lessons.  

Our work on Courage has continued 

this week and children have been 

thinking about stepping out of their 

comfort zone. 

Our singing assemblies resumed this 

week and we are starting to think 

about preparing for our Harvest 

Festival in church.  

Mrs Sharp, Mrs Meeson and I will be 

starting a recorder club in school 

which will take place on a Tuesday 

lunchtime, starting on Tuesday 24th 

September. If your child would like 

to join the club, they will need to be 

able to bring their own recorder to 

school. If children would like to join, 

they can let one of us know in school 

next week.  
 

 

 
Rory H Kade 

A lovely family 
picture 

Super singing 

Lexi Rory 

Super maths 
 

Amazing phonics 

Leo  Sophie P 

Super independent 
writing 

Diving straight into 
year 4 with a 

wonderful attitude 

Archie T Mikey  

Concentrating in 
class 

Excellent contributions 
in class 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 96.8% 

Class 1 94.7% 

Class 2 98.1% 

Class 3 97.8% 

Class 4 96.8% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 

Friday 27th September   Scholastic Book Fair 

Wednesday 9th October   Individual photographs 

Monday – Wed 14th October  Y6 Bikeability 

Wednesday 16th October  Parents Consultation evening 

Tuesday 22nd October   Harvest Festival in church 

Thursday 24th October  School closes for half term 

Friday 25th October   Inset day – staff training 

Monday 4th November  School reopens 
 

 

 

 
 

C1 Kelby 
 

For displaying our half term’s 
value of Courage  

 

C2 Theo 
 

C3 Elsie 
 

C4 Willow G 
 

 

Message from the Office 

Breakfast club is open to all 

children from 7.30am.   

Arrive between 7.30-8.00 - £5 

Arrive between 8.00-8.45 - £3 

You do not need to pre book; 

please feel free to use the club 

as and when you need to. 

 

 

 PTA News 

Sweet stall starts again today! 

The children in school are 

really excited about their 

favourite end of the week 

event returning to the 

playground. 

 
Please do let someone in 

school know if you think you 

can help out and join our 

school PTA. We are trying to 

recruit new members to keep 

the group going and are trying 

to gauge what times for 

meetings would suit most 

people.  
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Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 111 4 

Lotherton 54 1 

Parlington 86 3 

Hazlewood 84 2 

 


